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JOAN ELIZABETH COUPER

Dear John & Family... Sending our deepest condolences on the passing of Joan. May she rest in peace. Be comforted by the memories of
good times spent together over the years.
Gail & Bill Currie

October 27, 2017

To John and family: We are so sorry for your loss. Paul especially always appreciated your hospitality whenever he visited. Lately it was
only by phone, but we will miss her calls and treasure her memory. Paul & Marie

Paul & Marie Murphy

October 27, 2017

We will miss Aunt Joan. She was such a special lady who has been a positive influence in many lives. May your memories bring you all
comfort during this difficult time. She and Mom are probably having a long chat and a glass of wine. Thinking of you all and sending our
love and sympathy. Howie, Erin,Graycen and Peyton (Who was given Joan's middle name)

Erin Alexander

October 29, 2017

My deepest sympathies to you and your family John. It was an honor to help take care of Joan and I was so glad that I got to know her
during that time. I am also glad that I made it to Hospice to spend some time with her even if she didn't really know who I was. All the
best John, as your day to day life continues without Joan by your side. Take care of yourself. Kate

Kate Rempel

November 4, 2017

John.... Very sorry for your loss. You and Joan were always our good neighbours in Point Clark. Always so sad to learn of the passing of
neighbours. Joan & Jim

Joan & Jim Glasser

November 11, 2017

John and Family, So sorry to hear of Joan's passing. You are in our thoughts and prayers. Jean and Travis Breton

Jean Breton

November 13, 2017

We are saddened to hear of Mrs Coupers passing. Slade and Sophie have many fond memories of all the kind things Mrs Couper did for
them over the years here in Point Clark. I always appreciated her thoughtful gestures such as cutting out all the articles or pictures of
our kids in the local newspapers for us! Joan (and John) always spoiled the kids...always so eager to hear updates on their sporting



activities and often passing along little treasures that related to the kids interests. She was a kind neighbor and friend. Thinking of you
all,;"sending hugs and sincere condolences xoxo the Twolans

Steve, Julie, Sophie and Slade

December 1, 2017



